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constriction full of harvestmen, il-
luminated by light from a second
entrance just beyond. By circling
overland, the second entrance was
found in a sinkhole, and Peter ex-
plored it, following a winding
canyon passage. Soon he could see
light from a small third entrance up
on a ledge, which Colin happened
to be checking. Colin squeezed
through and joined Peter in explor-
ing the main passage. The passage
shrank to a stoopway where they
climbed up through some break-
down into a large chamber and the
continuation of walking passage.

They left the lead for a later visit
and rejoined the others to continue
recon.

A somewhat smaller sink just to
the west of the main one, really part
of the same large dolina, contained
another large entrance in a coffee
grove. It went in about 20 meters
and pinched, but a climbdown just
inside the entrance was checked by
Andy, who reported several pas-
sages going.

Peter and Terri returned on 29
December with Laura Rosales
Lagarde, Barbara Luke, Aaron
Miller, and Gerald Moni. Barbara,

Laura, and Gerald began the survey
of Jugo de Bichos, while the others
mapped Resumidero de San Fran-
cisco. The San Francisco team found
a crawlway two shots in that they
pushed to the west, connecting into
Jugo de Bichos at the base of the
breakdown climb. The other team
mapped beyond the previous limit
of exploration in nice walking pas-
sage, and it continued with airflow
beyond where they stopped. The
total surveyed length of the joined
caves was 425 meters at the end of
the day.

After tying into the other team
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